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Mr. H. L. Price
Director of Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Price:

We certainly enjoyed visiting with you and your associates

when we were in Washington last week. It was indeed good to renew

old acquaintances and make some new ones.

We very much appreciated your taking time from a very busy
schedule to sit and chat with us. Our discussions were fruitful in

~

that we have a better idea as to how to proceed in getting ready to file
our application for license.

Again thank you very muchior-having'given d5 y5Q' tinib.r
.

Sincerely,

\ '

. , > ny
A. P. Perez

Vice President
_ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _
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